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Dear Parents/Carers,  

As we come to the end of the first week of the Autumn term, I would like to take this opportunity to 

introduce myself as the new Headteacher of St Joseph’s RC High School.  

I feel truly privileged to have been part of the St Joseph’s community for the past 26 years, most recently 

serving as Deputy Headteacher. It is an honour now to lead our school and continue to build on the strong 

foundations we share.  

At St Joseph’s, it is our mission to ensure that every child is known, loved, and inspired to aim high and fulfil 

their God-given potential, so that we truly are Serving God through Learning Together.  

We are proud of the strong partnerships we develop with parents and carers. I would encourage you to 

contact us whenever you have questions, concerns, or ideas; we are here to work with you and to support 

your child throughout their educational journey.  

I look forward to continuing to strengthen our community, ensuring that every child at St Joseph’s receives 

the very best education and care that we can provide.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Jane Morgan 

Headteacher 
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